Product Obsolescence Notification

MK-011570-SL

Issue Date : 27 April 2016

Dear Valued Customer,

bulgin

Whilst we continue to invest in our Bulgin & Arcolectric brands through development of new products,
following a strategic review of our product portfolio, effective immediately, the part numbers below
are to be removed from sale to ensure ongoing competitiveness of our remaining portfolio in our ever-

changing market.

Affects part numbers:

Obsolete Part Number Suggested Replacement Option
LO569AWLAA L027300
LO569AWNAE L027300
LO569AWNAF L027300
LOS69AWNAG L027300
LO569AWNAH L027300
LO569AWNAK L027300
LO569AWNAL L027300

LOS69AWNAMLOS569AW L027300
LO569AWNAI L027300
LO569AWNAQ L027300

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact your local sales representative

or authorised distributors.



